
EDC  school  population
declining fastest in state
By Phillip Reese, Sacramento Bee

Schools  in  the  El  Dorado  County  community  of  Georgetown
thrived a decade ago, with close to 2,000 students enrolled in
classes.  Today,  barely  1,250  students  attend  Georgetown
schools – a number that will likely continue to fall.

New enrollment projections from the California Department of
Finance predict El Dorado will lose another 4,000 students in
the next decade, a 15 percent decline. No other California
county will lose a higher percentage of its students, the
state predicts.

School funding is directly tied to enrollment. Fewer children
means less dollars, which can mean staff layoffs, service
cuts, school consolidation and even school closures.
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